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Whitehall Park Boat Landing Closed For Improvements  

 
The boat ramp at Whitehall Park Boat Landing, on Sea Island Parkway Lady’s 
Island, has closed for improvements expected to be completed by March 2019.  
 
Also known as the Factory Creek Boat Ramp, Whitehall is one of the most utilized 
water access points in the County. This project will make improvements to the boat 
ramp and parking areas to allow the general public better and safer access to the 
Beaufort River and neighboring bodies of water. 
 
For more information, contact Rob McFee, Beaufort County Engineering Division, 
at rmcfee@bcgov.net or 843-255-2730.  
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